

JAN 1 1 2012

CITY ENGINEER

January 6, 2012

Transit and Parking Commission Room 103, City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Commissioner:

As in the past, the Lakefront Artist Fair committee would like to rent parking lot #5 (or a comparable lot near the Festival Site). The parking will be used by the artists who exhibit in the fair, sponsored by Racine Montessori School, held at Festival Park.

The date of our event is Saturday, May 5, 2012, and we would like to use the lot from 5:30 a.m. until approximately 5:30 p.m.

If there are any questions, please contact me at Racine Montessori School, 637-7892.

Thank you for your help.

Rita C. Lewis

Sincerely,

Rita C. Lewis
Administrator